
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/17/2017 1:20:05 PM
Subject: Re: Invitation from the Consul General of Canada Ms. Louise Blais at The Carter Center 

on June 15, 2017

Gotta work that day
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Lt. Governor's Office
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 1:15:00 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Invitation from the Consul General of Canada Ms. Louise Blais at The Carter Center on June 15, 2017 
 
Pls Advise.
 
Lily
 

From: Monika.Lantai@international.gc.ca [mailto:Monika.Lantai@international.gc.ca] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 11:18 AM
 
To: Monika.Lantai@international.gc.ca
 
Subject: Invitation from the Consul General of Canada Ms. Louise Blais at The Carter Center on June 15, 2017
 
Consul General of Canada Ms. Louise Blais would be honored if you could join her at The Carter Center on 
June 15.
 
Please find below the invitation and kindly register here. 
 
Best regards,
 
Monika Lantai
Foreign Policy and Diplomacy Program Assistant
Consulate General of Canada
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